
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Friday 10th January- Weekly Round-up 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you a very Happy New Year. We are thrilled to welcome 

you back as we dive into an exciting Spring Term filled with wonderful opportunities and events. 

One of our top priorities this year is to strengthen the connection between school and home by 

involving parents more in school life and celebrating children's achievements together. Our Calendar 

of Events is already packed with exciting plans, and we will be adding even more as the year 

progresses. We kicked off the term with a bang—our Year 1 Craft Session on Wednesday was a 

fantastic success! Seeing our children and parents come together was truly heart-warming. 

This term, we are excited to invite parents to join our Monkwood Way Celebration Assemblies, a real 

highlight of our week. These assemblies are a special time for us to gather as a school community 

and celebrate children who go above and beyond. The Monkwood Way assemblies take place as 

follows; 

EYFS, Y1, Y2- Fridays at 9.00am  

Y3, Y4, Y5, Y6- Fridays at 2.45pm 

The Monkwood Way assembly celebrates the recent achievements of our children. If your child is 

selected to be celebrated, you’ll receive an invite via Bromcom the Friday before the assembly.  

We will be sending out our Autumn Interim Update for your child and information regarding in-

person parent consultations soon. We look forward to sharing your child’s successes.  

You should have received a couple of surveys recently. These are important to us, and we’d greatly 

appreciate it if you could take a few minutes to share your thoughts. Your feedback helps us grow 

and improve for the benefit of our pupils.  

Every Wednesday, teachers will be sharing a ‘Learning Update’ to give insights and updates from the 

classroom. This will be on your child’s class Dojo page.  

Thank you for your continued support. I will be out on the yard before and after school as much as 

possible so please feel free to come and have a chat.  

Kind regards 

Mrs K Edmondson  

Deputy Headteacher  


